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Anglais / English 



As in many countries, in Switzerland we protested for equality, against sexism 
and discrimination. Following the historic strike of 14 June 2019 we have 
achieved nothing, so on 14 June 2023 we will be on strike again. 

 
We are tired of waiting: 42 years since the people voted for a constitutional article 
on equality. 27 years since we have an Equality Act. But our salaries and pensions 
are still lower, often miserable. If we work part-time, it means that we provide two-
thirds of domestic, educational and care work: cleaning, cooking, laundry, children, 
grandchildren, sick or elderly relatives. This work, without which Switzerland would 
simply not work, is not remunerated, but produces wealth. This work must be valued 
! 

 
We are tired of sexism and all forms of violence. We want to live without the fear of 
being assaulted, work without the fear of being harassed, go home without the 
anxiety of being abused. Respecting our bodies, our lives, is putting an end to all 
violence against women and queer people and recognising our right to decide by 
and for ourselves. 
 
We want a society based on equality and solidarity, without discrimination, sexism and 
violence against women and queer people, regardless of our skin colour, culture, origin 
or religion, passport, sexual orientation or gender identity, age or status. 

 
Thats why, on June 14, 2023,  

 we will go on strike. 
Our strike will be global : in the workplace and at home. It will be adapted to the 
possibilities of each: cross your arms for a moment or all day, disturb instead of tidying 
up, occupy the public space during the day and at night! Our strike will not be against 
men, but against a patriarchal system that has had its day. On June 14, 2023, men in 
solidarity will be invited to support us. 

 

 Contact the collective in your region  

info@grevefeministe-vd.ch @grevefeministevaud  

grevefeministe.riviera@gmail.com Grève Féministe Vaud   
grevefeministe.nyon@gmail.com  
grevefeministe.renens@gmail.com  

www.grevefeministe-vd.ch  
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